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The regular Senate meeting was held at University of Wisconsin-Green Bay on 

October 29th, 2007 at 5:02 P.M. in MAC Hall room 111. 
 President Duginske reported that she is faithful in all of the senate and will hope 
to carry out her duties respectfully. 
 Speaker Tyrell reiterated the President and said he agreed to move forward. 
 GTP Rep Jamie explained that GTP still needed volunteers for the 
Switchfoot/Relient K concert. 
 RHAA said it was business as usual with the weekly meeting on Wednesday at 
5:15 P.M. 
 The Committee chairs all presented an informational speech on the workings of 
their committee and explained when their meetings were being held. 
 The Bursar’s Office explained that there will no longer be any paper bills sent out 
for tuition and that the whole of UWGB is converting to electronic bills sent via email. 
 The Senate voted on the proposal for the new Vice President, Nick Cibula. Senate 
unanimously voted to appoint Nick Cibula to the office of the Vice Presidency. 
 The Senate voted on the approval of Melanie Czypinski as a Student Court 
Justice. Senate unanimously voted to appoint Melanie Czypinski as Student Court 
Justice. 
 A board member made a motion to package the following for approval to the 
Senate: Nick Vlies, Jeremy Green, Casey Janke, Daniel Repka. A board member 
seconded. No discussion. A board member called the question. Senate unanimously voted 
to appoint Nick Vlies, Jeremy Green, Casey Janke, and Daniel Repka to Senate. 
 A board member made the motion to adjourn the meeting. A board member 
seconded the motion. No discussion. A board member called the question. A board 
member called acclamation. Meeting adjourned at 6:40 P.M. 


